Remington 7mm Model 700

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. DePasquale, 8/18/2004 12:33:08 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Your Model 700 was produced in 1970. Your firearm has not been involved in a recall. Your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt. We are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_FF@gram/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Christopher DePasquale) 8/14/2004 7:01:17 PM I just purchased a 7mm remington from a pawn shoop and the vendor told me to check the serial # with you because of a recall in the 80s.

